555 Stanton Ave. #5

Ames, IA  55555

(515) 555-5555

January 26, 2003

Mr. Loras Schrobligen

Deere & Company

J.D.I.S.

East Moline, Il  61244

Dear Mr. Schrobilgen:

I am writing to inquire about the possibility of obtaining a summer internship with Deere & Company that would allow me to be put in a challenging and goal-oriented position that exercises my knowledge while gaining experience in my field of study.  It was recently brought to my attention what a great opportunity an internship would be at Deere & Company by a friend that had a summer internship and is now currently employed on a permanent basis.

I am currently a Senior and Iowa State University majoring in Production and Operations Management.  Having grown up in the Quad Cities, I realize that Deere has a very good reputation.  Deere is a company with leading edge technologies and their innovation has made them one of the most successful and respected companies in the world.

I feel working a Deere would allow me to utilize the skills that I have acquired through my years so far at Iowa State University and give me the experience so greatly needed to meet the challenges required in production and operations management.

My enclosed resume provides additional details about my background.

I appreciate your time and consideration and look forward to discussing the opportunity in greater detail.

Sincerely,

Student 2

Enclosure

